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Will the average daily and monthly private pay rates be changing in 2012?  

Response By: Division of Health Services Date:01/12/12

Yes, the average daily private pay rate and the average monthly private pay rate 
will be increasing effective January 1, 2012 as follows:  

The amount that is to be used for the average daily private pay rate, effective 
January 1, 2012 is $266.70. 

The amount that is to be used for the average monthly private pay rate, effective 
January 1, 2012 is $8,112.13.  

These amounts were updated in the Client Information System (CIS) effective 
January 1, 2012 and are used in calculating penalty periods for transfers of assets 
for less than fair market value in cases processed after January 1, 2012.  

This clarification supersedes PMN 15572-440, which is now obsolete.   

 


